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MEMORANDUM 
 
TO: Power Committee 
 
FROM: John Shurts 
 
SUBJECT: CNSV-3 
 
 
 If you will remember, one of the conservation items (CNSV-3) in the Fifth Power Plan’s Action 
Plan calls for the Council to undertake certain actions in pursuit of the goal of achieving the plan's 
conservation targets.  At the April Council meeting, the Council approved a recommendation from the 
staff and then the Power Committee to follow a different set of implementation activities to achieve 
the same purpose.  The Council also directed the staff to provide notice to the public of this change 
and allow any interested persons to submit comments or concerns.  We asked people to submit any 
such comments by May 31, 2006.  See http://www.nwcouncil.org/energy/powerplan/cnsv.htm. 
 
 That date has passed.  We did not receive any comments.  The Council said it would stay on this 
revised path unless or until it received comments that caused it to want to reopen that decision.  We 
do not believe there is any reason right now to revisit the decision made in April.  There is no need 
for the Council to consider this again, unless the members desire to take it up again.  We do not plan 
to bring this to the Committee or the Council for further consideration.  Please let us know if you 
desire to do otherwise. 
 

http://www.nwcouncil.org/energy/powerplan/cnsv.htm

